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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 8 April 1987

I enclose a thank you letter from
Mr. Thatcher to Mr. Gorbachev for some gifts
which the latter sent him. I should be
grateful if you could pass it to the Embassy
in Moscow for delivery, asking them to enclose
a translation and address the envelope
correctly in cyrillic script.

(Charles Powell)

Lyn Parker, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




